
Land Adjacent to Allerford Road

Thank you for forwarding the Environmental Management System v5 Nov 2018 report. It 
would appear that the mitigation options presented within the report are sufficient to 
mitigate negative impacts to species which are likely to be using the habitats surrounding 
the site. Furthermore, as this is an extension of time for operations, it is highly likely that any 
protected species which may be present within the surrounding habitats, if present, will have 
adapted to the presence of the operations.

In conclusion, I am satisfied with the Environmental Management System and no longer have 
further ecological concerns at this time. 

Kind regards

Simon

Simon Breeze MCIEEM
County Ecologist
Somerset Ecology Services,
Planning Control,
Somerset County Council


